

Washington, DC 20515

February 8, 2002

Mr. Mark Shawn Mineer

Phoenix, AZ

Dear Mr. Mineer:

I am writing to express my appreciation for your rapid response and professional expertise in regard to placing protective window film on the United States Capitol Building.

Even in ordinary circumstances, flexibility, patience and resourcefulness are everyday necessities when working on and in this unique and historic structure. In extraordinary times such as this, these qualities are even more essential. I'd like to thank you for rising to and meeting the challenge we posed in quickly and professionally helping make our occupants and visitors more secure.

Sincerely,

Alan M. Hantman, FAIA

Architect of the Capitol

DocNo. 020211-09-01